
 

 

26th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 4 Visit to Longford Park 
 
As part of our Year 4 science topic ‘Living Things and their Habitats’ all three Year 4 classes will be 

visiting Longford Park on the afternoon Thursday 16th February. During this visit the children will be 

investigating different habitats and recording the data about the different creatures they discover.  

 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school 

jumper, appropriate clothing to assist in immediate identification of any pupil attending a trip will be 

provided. Given the time of year, please also ensure that you dress your child in waterproof clothing and 

wellingtons/suitable shoes.  

  

Finally, please indicate on the reply slip below if you would be happy to accompany your child’s class 

during the visit.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jen Beech, Luke McDonagh and Sarah Millward 

Year 4 Teachers  

 

Year 4 Visit to Longford Park 
 
 
 
 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: _________________ 
 
 

I give consent for my child to visit Longford Park on 16th February  [  ] 
 
I am able to help out on the visit      [  ] 

 

 
Signed (Parent / Carer): _______________________________________ Date: ________________ 

 


